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EP0 Grease  

Dear Customer 

On June 15th, we sent a communication LCC2021-012 regarding a problem with the Lubecore blue EP0 grease.  
Yesterday our grease supplier delivered a lubricating ester-based emulsion that dissolves the particles.  We 
tested a small batch of emulsion treated grease and found that it effectively cleaned out the system.  We are 
working towards blending emulsion treated grease starting tomorrow.  We will be providing detailed service 
procedures with the treated grease as soon as we are able to blend it.   

We also ask you to continue to quarantine your grease for one more day while we test grease delivered in 
pails which comes from a different batch of grease.  When confirmation that this grease is acceptable for use, 
grease deliveries may continue.   

Sincerely, 

 

Jan Eisses 

President 
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